PRACTICE PARTICIPATION GROUP

MINUTES OF MEETING HELD 12th January 2012

Present: 
Staff: Dr S Rajkumar, Dr S Kurien-George, Mary Raha, Sue Lane, Angela Allenby

Patients: Janice Cressey, Barbara Boulton, Peter Cowling, John and Barbara Ellerton, Brian and Janice Pike, Nezam Shah, Peter and Christine Axe, June Smith

Apologies: Mrs S Lee, Mrs K Keech

Minutes of last meeting held as a true record.

Car Park

The garages have been knocked down and patients are now using the area as a car park.  The car park is going to be resurfaced with tarmac.  There is a problem with none patients using the area; signs are to be purchased.

New Building

Still awaiting plans which will need PCT approval.  Discussions as to which entrance will be used whilst renovations are taking place still to be decided.

Pharmacy 

It was decided that it would not be possible to have a pharmacy in the building.  Matter closed.

Practice Website

The surgery now has a website up and running.  The practice survey and PPG report will be uploaded onto the website for public viewing.

Patient Satisfaction Survey 2012

A Patient Satisfaction Survey to be handed over the next two weeks commencing 16th January 2012.  100 copies of survey to be handed out.  The results should be available for the next meeting and uploaded on the website.

PPG support letter

The practice informed the PPG committee about the problems encountered in expansion of the premises.  The PPG decided to write to the PCT in support of the new building, extension to the medical centre and support of providing services i.e. collection of clinical waste, IT support.  The PPG have agreed that a letter should be written; Peter Axe will put the letter together with all the committee’s backing.

Any other business

Mr Axe asked if it was possible to stock hearing aid batteries at the surgery.  However it would not be possible for the surgery to provide this service due to it not being viable with the different sizes and types.  Matter closed.

No other business – meeting closed.

Next meeting will be held on Thursday 8th March 2012 at 12.30pm.

